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31/03/2022  14:10:322021/5802/P OBJ Mavis Shield Changing from a flat roof is an improvement on the original design.  However I have concerns about privacy 

due to the proximity of the skylights to my window and the darkness which will still be incurred to the area 

immediately below my window.

A pent roof design would be less detrimental to no. 60.  This would mean the skylights would be orientated 

away from my window and with a roof sloping towards 62's garden any excess rainwater from the gutter in 

heavy rain would overflow into their garden.  It would also hopefully reduce the amount of light lost from the 

garden of no. 60.  I would also hope that the roofing material would match the grey slating that is on the 

existing extension roof as this would match other visible roofing in the area.
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